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A month of all things merry & bright!

The studio was filled with so much
cheer and holiday spirit this month, and
we want to thank you all for making it so!

Many exciting things happened this month
at Monroe Dance Academy -

here are just a few of our
favorite December moments! 

DECEMBER 31, 2021 

Top Left: Students from our
Intermediate Musical Theater class helped
kick off a fantastic Holiday Apparel Week with
their cheerful hats & headbands! 
--
Top Right: MDC Elite Heart members pose
after receiving their surprise candy canes!
--
Right: Student Olivia D. shows off her WOW
card earned in Jazz class! We're so proud of
all our dancers who continue to WOW us
every day at MDA! 



Monroe Dance Academy's annual Holiday Apparel Week was a success! We had so much fun seeing
our dancers show off their favorite holiday sweaters, dresses, hats, and even masks!

MDA DONATION DRIVE
We here at MDA were so blown away by the number of
amazing donations made this year to our Food Drive,

hosted by the MDA Wingman Youth Leaders!



The generosity of our Dance Families
did not go unnoticed - take a look below at the

response from Monroe Food Pantry to our donation! 

HOLIDAY APPAREL WEEK
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Above: MDA's "Tree of Change" was filled with
butterflies listing items to be donated for our
Food Drive. Soon enough, the butterflies were
all taken, and in their place were donated items
like flour, shampoo, and juice! 

"We would like to give a big thank you to the students
and teachers at Monroe Dance Academy. The school's

Wingman Youth Leaders coordinated a drive which
resulted in a wonderful donation of food, paper
products and toiletries! We so appreciate your

generosity! Your gift will go a long way to help."

- Monroe Food Pantry



MDC HOLIDAY PARTY

DECEMBER 31, 2021Monroe Dance Academy December Newsletter

Monroe Dance Company had a
blast at our annual Holiday Party!

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

We hope you all
had a wonderful
Holiday Season.
We can't wait to

dance with you in
the New Year!

Dancers spent the evening opening their
Secret Snowflake gifts, making ornaments and

playing games! It's been such a wonderful
experience watching these dancers become

such a strong dance family this season.

#StrongerTogether



Jan 17th         Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

MDA's Bring-a-Friend Week is BACK! And the theme is...

Decades Week!



Bring your besties to dance and wear your
fave outfits from decades past! We're already

so excited to meet your friends!
Click here to learn more.

Studio Closings

JANUARY: WHAT'S TO COME

Parent Appreciation Week: Jan 10th-15th

Follow Us On Social Media
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Bring-a-Friend Week: Jan 24th-29th

We want to thank YOU, MDA parents! 

Join us on Zoom to observe your student's classes!
Stay tuned for more info on how to join. 

All parents who join us on Zoom will receive a
thank you treat!

CLASSES RESUME JANUARY 3rd! 

https://monroedance.com/bring-a-friend-week
https://www.instagram.com/monroedanceacademy/

